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Sent: 28 December 2014 18:17
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01912/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:16 PM on 28 Dec 2014 from Mrs Jane BURRETT.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land Adj To 4 Barretts Row Main Street Wendlebury 

	Proposal:
	Erection of two storey detached domestic dwelling and division of site for proposed development - Re-submission of 14/00860/F 

	Case Officer:
	Aitchison Raffety (Planning Consultants) 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Jane BURRETT

	Email:
	

	Address:
	The Laurels Main Street, Wendlebury, Oxfordshire OX25 2PJ



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We have a specific OBJECTION about the inadequate size of parking bays for 4 Barretts Row. REASON: on street parking should be avoided in the Main Street. There is no street lighting and no pavements but grass verges. 4 Barretts Row is near the bus stops, school bus stops and the entrance to the Red Lion pub car park. We DO SUPPORT the design statement recommendation for raised thresholds for the new build house applied for. REASON: localised flooding risk. We also SUPPORT the OXCC Highways suggestion of PERMEABLE parking and driveways surfaces for 4 Barretts Row and the new build proposed. REASON: to reduce the speed of run off of storm water down the slope behind the house into the road. We OBJECT to the location of the new build house. It should be further back on the plot. REASONS: 1. because of localised flood risk. Other more modern houses on the same side of the road towards Bicester ARE set further back from the road. 2. The problem of adequate width of parking for the existing 4 Barretts Row and the driveway for the new build. This problem could be solved IF the new build were set further back on its site. We have emailed to the CDC Planning our full letter plus a photograph of flooding from Wendlebury Brook in the street outside 4 Barretts Row flowing towards the Red Lion in 2007 and a map of the Wendlebury Catchment area



